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Please remember that your membership to the East Brady 

Area Ambulance is DUE.   Cost is $40 for an individual and 

$75 for a family. We are extremely fortunate the we STILL 

have our own ambulance service. Many surrounding com-

munities do NOT. We all hope that we never need to call 

for an ambulance, but if you do, thank God we have them. 

The cost to keep this service is huge.  Please remember to 

send your membership, and maybe send a little extra.  If 

you need to call them, you will be ever so grateful that 

they come quickly. 

EAST BRADY AREA AMBULANCE 

EBADC NEWS 

Did you enjoy the beautiful Luminaria that the EBADC had 

on our bridge on Christmas Eve???  The East Brady Area 

Development Corporation spearheaded that effort.  

They also organized Light Up Night the first Saturday in 

December. These were FREE events for everyone to enjoy. 

This small group of dedicated volunteers works to improve 

the East Brady and Bradys Bend area. Please consider join-

ing us. There are no meetings in January or February. We 

take the winter off.  Come join us March 22, 2022 and give 

us some ideas of projects you are interested in.  We wel-

come new members! Monthly meetings are held the 4th 

Tuesday of each month in Room 14 of the community 

Center at 5:30 pm. You can email questions to 

ebadc68@gmail.com 

An application for membership is on the back of this news-

letter. 

East Brady Borough Information 

The East Brady Borough Office is in Room 15 of the         

Community Center (Old East Brady High School).                                                      

The office phone number is 724-526-5531 and the email is:  

ebboro@zoominternet.net 

The East Brady Borough Website is updated periodically.                 

Go to www.eastbradyborough.com             

On the website, you can pay your bill online. The day before 

the next meeting, you will find the agenda for the meeting. 

All East Brady Brough residents are welcome and encour-

aged to attend meetings. You don’t have to speak, if you 

don’t want to. Just sit and listen. They are held the first and 

third Tuesday of the month in Room 14 of the Community 

Center at 6 pm. 

As you know, we bill quarterly. You have the option to have 

your bill emailed to you, as well as having it mailed. Let the 

office know, if you want your bill emailed. Save your self the 

cost of a stamp, and drop your payment in the bill drop box 

outside of the Community Center at the corner of Ferry and 

Robinson Street. 

Snow Removal 

We have been lucky so far, and have had very little snow. 

But it can’t last. Ordinance 2019-01 states that residents 

must clear snow from sidewalks within 24 hours after a 

snowfall.  Our maintenance crews have a route planned for 

plowing and salting the streets. They clear the school bus 

routes first, then make their way around the rest of town.  

PUBLIC ALERT MESSAGES 
Please update the office if you have a new phone number 

or if you have gotten rid of your land line. Public alert 

messages can be sent to you by email and by text mes-

sage as well. I personally like the text message option, 

because you can look at it when it is convenient for you.  

COUNCIL VACANCY 

We have a vacant council seat! You will see an advertise-

ment is the paper shortly about a vacant council seat. If you 

are a legal East Brady Resident that has lived in the Borough 

for at least 1 year and is registered to vote in East Brady 

Borough, please consider serving on our Council.   Send a 

letter of interest to 502 Ferry St. Suite 15  East Brady, PA  

16028. Current council member are: Barbara Mortimer, Joe 

Hillwig, Denny King, Bill John, Jenny Switzer and Justin Wag-

ner. Tracy Sheakley is our Mayor. 


